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RALEIGH PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

Nurturing Children in an Innovative and Creative Environment 

Find us at 12 North Street, Raleigh 2454  Phone 02 6655 4228   

Email: Raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: https://Raleigh-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

School Principal: Mrs Katrina Meenahan 

Newsletter, Term 4, Week 7        22 November, 2023 

23 November  Sporting Schools Cricket 
27 November  Responsible Pet Program, K-2 
28 November  BHS Transition Day for Year 6, 9.30am – 2.30pm 
28 November  Parent Information Night, 5.30 – 6.30pm 
29 November  Scholastic Book Club due 
30 November  Kids in the Kitchen Christmas lunch 
1 December  Sporting Schools golf and cricket catch-up 
12 December  Sunset Picnic, 5pm start 
13 December  Big Banana Rewards Day, $27 
15 December  Last day of term for students 
30-31 January, 2024 Staff Development Days 
1 February,  Students from Years 1-6 return 
2 February  Best Start testing for new Kinders 
5 February  Kindergarten commence 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

This is our last week of swimming instruction.  We have seen lots of improvement in the first 
week. Students are enjoying being out of the classroom and at the pool each morning. Please 
pack extra food as the morning exercise is causing students to be very hungry.  
 

 
 

Sunset Picnic 

A reminder for all of our families to save the date for our Sunset Picnic on Tuesday 12th 
December. We ask our families to join us for an evening of entertainment by our students and 
a celebration of the wonderful year we have had.  

We ask our families to arrive to begin the evening at 5pm. Please pack a picnic to share with 
your family for dinner, with utensils and plates. This is a beautiful way to end our year and all 
students play a part in the evening. A flyer is being sent home today. 

https://raleigh-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:Raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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End of Year Fun Day Big Banana 

Thank you to parents who have paid for the Rewards Day or asked for tickets to sell to cover all 
or part of the cost. Permission notes and money need to be in by Wednesday 6 December. 

We are offering two options for our families: 

1. Pay the full amount of $27  
2. Sell raffle tickets to cover part or the entire cost of the excursion. Every dollar you sell goes 

towards your excursion cost.  

Bellingen High School Transition Day 

 
 
 
Last week our two year 6 students, attended a additional 
transition day at Bellingen High School, including a 
scavenger hunt.  Today they are joining the small schools 
for a mini orientation day, with a sausage sizzle.  Hope you 
have fun. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 6 Graduation Lunch 

On Thursday 14 December, Year 5 and Year 6 will share a take-away meal together with Mrs 
Meenahan on our beautiful front verandah as a farewell lunch for Year 6. Invitations will be 
sent home shortly. 
 
Sporting Schools Cricket 

Last week Georgie and Kyle coached our students in cricket. Teaching them new skills. 
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Physical Culture 

 

Earlier this month, one of our young students competed in the 

top 24, 6year olds in NSW for physical culture.  

Now placing in the top 12, 6yrs in the state she has gained a 

golden ticket to compete at the State Grand Finale happening 

soon at Sydney town hall where she will perform and hopefully 

place in the top 6.  

She has already done so well. We wish her all the very best at 

Sydney town hall.  

 
Regards,  
Katrina Meenahan 
 
 

Package Free Lunch Award Winner 

 
Congratulations to this week’s package free winner.  This will be calculated 
from Tuesday to the following Monday each week. All students achieving this 
will go into a draw to become the Package Free Lunch winner. As well as 
receiving a certificate for their great effort, they will also choose a small prize.  
Please see Mrs Jones in the office to collect your prize. 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance Award Winner 

 
Congratulations to our Weekly Attendance Award recipient who has 
achieved 100% attendance over the past five days.  This will be calculated 
from Tuesday to the following Monday each week. All students achieving 
this will go into a draw to become the Weekly Attendance Award winner. As 
well as receiving a certificate for their great effort, they will also choose a 
small prize. Please see Mrs Jones in the office to collect your prize. 
 
 

 
Scholastic Book Club 
 

Scholastic Book Club catalogues have been handed out.  This is the last Book Club order for 
2023.  Orders are due by next Wednesday, 29 November. 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
End of Year Fun Day Raffle Books 
 
  I would like ___ book/s of raffle tickets (10 tickets @ $1 each) sent home. The amount 
sold will come directly off the Big Banana rewards Day. 
 
Name: _______________________________  
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